
 
 



members special discounts to University events and services like cultural 
events, the Ronald Williams Library, and the P.E. Complex where a $350 
annual membership is discounted to $185. Individual memberships are $30 
annually. For more information, visit their website at www.neiu.edu/alumni. 

 
 Director of Cultural Events and Community and Professional Education 

ɉ#!0%Ɋ #ÈÒÉÓÔÉÅ -ÉÌÌÅÒȡ 4ÈÅ 5ÎÉÖÅÒÓÉÔÙȭÓ #!0% ÐÒÏÇÒÁÍ ÐÒÏÖÉÄÅÓ ÎÏÎ-credit 
seminars, workshops and lessons for members of the community. It regularly 
evaluates its list of offerings, which can be viewed on their website at 
www.neiu.edu/cape. Christie Miller encouraged NNN to solicit feedback from 
their respective organizations about their program offerings. Please send any 
program suggestions to cape@neiu.edu.  
 

 Senior Director of Academic and Community Partnerships Kris Pierre: The 
University kicks off NEIU Gives Back Week on Nov. 29 with Giving Tuesday 
and concludes on Dec. 8 with a performance by comedian Leslie Jordan. 
During the week, many student clubs and organizations will raise money for 
charities or scholarships. Kris Pierre also discussed Educational Partnerships 
for Innovation in Communities (EPIC) and asked NNN members how the 
University can connect .ÏÒÔÈÅÁÓÔÅÒÎȭÓ curricular and co-curricular programs 
to address the needs of the community. Suggestions can be sent to her at k-
pierre@neiu.edu.  
 

 NEIU Community Involvement: Mike Dizon shared the following brief 
updates. 

o Food Truck Fridays: The effort led by the Hollywood-North Park 
Community Association and the NEIU Foundation was a big success, 
bringing hundreds to campus as well as a wide variety of food trucks 
during four Fridays this fall. Food Truck Fridays are on a temporary 
hiatus during the cold weather months, but the HNPCA representative 
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o This fall, Northeastern enrolled its largest freshman class in three 
years. 

o We continue to be recognized as the most diverse university in the 
area. Last week, the Wall Street Journal named Northeastern the most 
diverse university in the Midwest. This is consistent with other 
ÒÅÃÏÇÎÉÔÉÏÎ ×ÅȭÖÅ ÒÅÃÅÉÖÅÄ ÔÈÒÏÕÇÈÏÕÔ ÔÈÅ ÙÅÁÒÓȢ 7Å ÁÌÓÏ ÃÏÎÔÉÎÕÅ 
top the lists of universities that graduate students with the least 
amount of student debt. 

o The College of Business and Management recently received the 
prestigious AACSB accreditation. The new Masters in Social Work 
program also received specialized accreditation. 

o The Goodwin Gift Challenge, named after Daniel L. Goodwin, was 
launched at the start of the year with the incentive of a $500,000 
match during each of three years. Just prior to the Thanksgiving 




